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We strongly urge you not to pass the legislation, as it will continue the disempowerment of the NT Aboriginal peoples 
for another 10 years. 
 
We urge the Government to engage in meaningful consultation with the Communities concerned, and to commit to 
working together with the people to bring improvements to their lives that will be sustainable, because they 
themselves want these changes and will work for them. 
 
Sincerely, Murray and Teena Vogt. 




